
 

 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Bamburgh                                  Term :  Spring 2 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

Bamburgh Class have been focussing this term 

on instruction writing in English. It has been 

linked with developing the students’ functional 

life skills, particularly shopping and cooking. 

Our class guided text has been George’s 

Marvellous Medicine. The students have loved 

the character of Grandma, and have laughed 

hysterically at her antics in most chapters. The 

students made their own marvellous medicine, 

using some of the ingredients from George’s 

marvellous medicine, but also chose some 

revolting ingredients of their own. The bits of 

dog food floating in the medicine were 

particularly gross!! They had a lot of fun though. 

We have focussed on the students’ mental 

well-being, and have been teaching them 

relaxation, mindfulness, and Emotional 

Freedom Technique (Tapping). It has been 

incredible to watch their concentration and 

calmness. Eddie has been particularly moved 

by the relaxation music and the tapping 

sessions. Kenny the puppy has been coming to 

school and made quite an impression. Sammy 

Has been great with him. 

 

 

Special moments Dates & Points to remember :  

 Esme and Euklin made pizzas from memory, 

independently from start to finish. Really impressive.  

George’s understanding of multiplication and place 

value has developed fantastically since January. He 

has been really proud of himself. 

Finlay has been back swimming this term and has 

had a wonderful time. 

Ashton had an amazing music therapy session, 

where he was able to play to the beat. 

Sophie and Tiff have been particularly motivated 

doing the allotment in all weathers at 

Growing2Gether. 

  

Start of Term 5 16th April  

 


